
 
 
 
 
 
 
I do not think it is very smart to send our water to the Delta and the bay when we use it to grow 
food that feeds the world. If you do this it will put more people out of work in the greater San 
Joaquin Valley. We already have a huge unemployment problem. 
 
If you really want to do something about water problems build some new dams. Let Southern 
California figure out how to save the water that runs down there aqueducts' to the ocean. 
We do not need to see our water rates go up and up and up because you have let it go to the 
Delta. Sometimes people do need to come first. 
 
Victoria 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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